Marion’s Garden HOA Meeting Minutes

The monthly MGHOA meeting was held via email Tuesday, October 10t due to numerous scheduling
conflicts. Included in the emails were President Matt Mitchell, Vice President Marlin Roseland,
Secretary Todd Bowman, and Board Members Gary Jehnson, Brad Bonhorst, and Zach Clark. Treasurer
James Walti didn’t respond due to tax deadlines.

Board members read the September minutes. Johnson motioned to approve the minutes; Roseland
seconded. Motion carried.

Financials / Bills: Only two bills were submitted for September, including park mowing from Hanson's
Lawn Care totaling 5679.68 and Commercial Insurance for $661. No financials were reported. Johnson
motioned to approve the financials and pay the bills; Roseland seconded. Maotion carried.

No other business was discussed.

Next meeting is scheduled for November 14,
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